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Say hello and meet the team! 

If you have a question about the 
redevelopment, now is your chance to ask. 

Meet and greet the hospital redevelopment 
team on Tuesday 20 February from 9.30am to 
10.30am or 1pm to 2pm at the pop-up stall on 
the main concourse. We’ll be located on the 
ground floor opposite the Information Desk 
and near Entrance J.  

Our most exciting year yet! 
The first stage of the $790 million Liverpool 
Health and Academic Precinct is heading 
towards completion this year with a hive of 
activity on the site.

Liverpool Hospital Acting General Manager Scott 
McGrath said the building was now beginning to 
resemble a real hospital! 

 “We're excited to open the doors to the new four-
storey tower later this year, which is the first of 
two stages in the redevelopment of Liverpool 
Hospital,’’ he said. 

“The first stage will include a new main 
entrance, a new and expanded birthing unit, an 
expanded neonatal intensive care unit, a new 
entrance to the Emergency Department and 
wonderful new artworks developed with our 
community to complement the new building. 

“It is wonderful we are now at the stage of 
fitting out our new departments and spaces.” 

Click here to learn more about what is coming in 
Stage 1 and Stage 2. 

Staff moving into the new departments were 
excited to receive ‘sneak peeks’ of their new 
spaces. Story page 2.

Close to 400 solar panels are currently being installed on the rooftop, providing renewable and efficient energy
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New Chief Executive 
joins site tour 
South Western Sydney Local Health District 
newly appointed Chief Executive Sonia Marshall 
has toured the Liverpool Health and Academic 
Precinct redevelopment to see first-hand the 
progress on site. 

“This is such an exciting project for our staff, 
patients and community, which will provide world-
class care close to home,’’ Ms Marshall said.

“It is transforming Liverpool Hospital into an 
international hub of medical excellence, research 
and education. 

“The building is quickly taking shape and I thank 
the many teams involved. They are doing excellent 
work.  

“It was fantastic to see the progress of the 
building and I am looking forward to its opening 
this year – the countdown is on!’’  

Our Pathology team touring its future department

To ensure staff have a smooth transition 
into their future work spaces, weekly 

familiarisation tours will continue until 
the building is operational! 

Hard hat tours in progress
Liverpool Hospital departments moving into their 
new spaces this year are receiving ‘sneak peeks’ 
of their new, contemporary units. Neonatal 
Intensive Care and Pathology teams recently 
toured their new departments and were 
impressed with the look and feel of their 
purpose-built spaces. 

“The clinical spaces will look amazing,’’ Dr 
Jacqueline Stack, Head of Department, Neonatal 
Intensive care Unit, Liverpool Hospital, said. 
“We are very excited as we have been in our 
current location for 30 years and this can’t come 
fast enough.’’

The CE touring future clinical and patient spaces 

The Neonatal Intensive Care team toured their 
new department
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